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MEMORANDUM 

November 23, 2021 

RE:  Notification of Cancellation IFB No. 2022-0041-PW/KE Re-Bid of Romero Park Site 

Improvements. 

Dear Proponents, 

This is notice that pursuant to Section 52 of the Santa Fe County Purchasing Regulations, Santa 

Fe County has determined it to be in the County’s best interest to cancel IFB No. 2022-0041-

PW/KE Re-Bid of Romero Park Site Improvements. 

All Proponents in this solicitation will be notified by Santa Fe County in the event these services 

are re-solicited or there is a future procurement of similar scope. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Santa Fe County. 

Respectfully, 

Karen K. Emery 

Karen K. Emery 
Procurement Specialist, Senior 
Finance Division 
505-992-6759

CC: File 


